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Brandywine Lacrosse Club 
Meeting Minutes – February 15, 2017 

Present 
Frank Fry, Matt Neef, Mike Neef, Chantelle Brimmage, Ken Rittenhouse, Craig Cullumber, Lynnette 
Rittenhouse. 
 
Treasurer's Report – The Club net of all bills and CC charges has $7,350  in TDBANK. 
 
Uniforms – Marie has ordered 24 polos for men and 6 zip-ups for women. Sizes need to be confirmed on 
February 26th, kick off day. The order will be placed on March 1st. 
 
Team Snap – Service renewed for 2017. A flyer has been sent out to coaches and players from last year. 
 
Registration – Today 55 players are enrolled. This is down from 88 in 2016. There are 14 GIRLS registered so 
far. 
 
Wings Registration – is $95 for 7 and 9 year olds. Older ages are at $290 still. 
 
Storage Shed Update – This is moving along nicely as Mr. Holodick is very supportive and willing to help 
make this happen. More conversations needed. 
 
FUNN Lax – The FUNN team for 7yr olds will be studied. This likely will be a 4 week program in April for 
$85 but we will wait and see how the turnout proceeds. 
 
Registration and Fit Day – This is set for Sunday, February 27th. Set up begins at 10am. Noon to 1:30 will be 
one group and 1:30 to 3 will be another. Four tables: Welcome, Reg, Equip, Cashier. No equip swap and no 
meet the coach. NEED ALL COACHES and BOARD and VOL to attend. First practice is Monday, March 6th. 
 
DYLA – Youth official day is still being debated – likely March 19th. TBD. 
 
Coaching Staff – currently very lean - U9 is weak - U13 could be empty. NEED COACHES. 
 
Goals – Buying 4 goals @ $200 each + freight. Will get XXL Helmets locally as needed. 
 
Volunteer Meeting – February 27th at Library. Frank to verify. 
 
Next Board Meeting – Wednesday, March 8th at 7pm. 
 
Minutes submitted by: Ken Rittenhouse 


